Newsletter

December 2009 Greenoaksgolfcourse.com

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP NEWS:

The BOARD OF DIRECTORS would like to thank all the volunteers that have given their time and materials for the improvement of the club. This does include the Club House and the Course.

A very special thanks to all the people that made the Draw Down a success not only those that sold tickets, also to the ones that decorated the Club House from front to back. THANKS! The course has started to dry out but we still need to stay on the cart paths.

BOTTLE CAPS ARE STILL BEEN THROWN ON THE COURSE IF THIS KEEPS UP WE WILL HAVE TO GO TO CAN BEVERAGES.

The Dining room renovation has been completed and is now available for rental for Christmas Parties or other gatherings.

We are going with a new Handicap System in January, this will be with the Mississippi Golf Association governed by the USGA and will cost the each member \$16.00 dollars per year. WE will get a computer from the MGA and you will be able to enter your own scores and also be able to pair up teams equally. Scores can be entered anywhere in the country at any club that is a member of the USGA. If you do not wish to participate

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR AND GOOD GOLFING BOBBY COMMITTEES:

The Draw Down was a success and a great time was had by all. LOGO will have their Christmas Party on December 8 at 6:30 bring a covered dish and a wrapped Christmas Ornament (\$10.00 Limit). All ladies are invited to attend, there will be good times had by all.

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: Will have a NEW YEARS EVE DANCE on December 31 Bubba and the Boxcutters will be playing. See any member of the Committee for a ticket.

ACORN ROOM LOUNGE: Winner of the \$25.00 gift certificate was Craig Darner.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Pro-shop and the Acorn Room will have shorter hours during December, January, and February.

STEAK Nights: December 3rd and 17th December 8th LOGO Christmas Party

December 12th CAFB AWARDS GOLF TOURNAMENT sign up sheet in Pro Shop

December 24th Acorn Room closes at 6 PM

CHRISTMAS DAY: COURSE OPEN PRO SHOP AND ACORN ROOM CLOSED. No cart rental

December 31st Dance get your ticket

January 1st Pro Shop closed course open. No cart rental. Acorn Room open at 2 pm

From the Superintendent:

I would like to thank the people that came out on November 14th for work day. We will be putting out weed killer in January if it is dry enough. The course is holding up well with all the water that we have had. Please be careful and stay on the cart paths when it is wet.

THANKS WAYNE